FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (May 17, 2021) — Port Authority will begin to
eliminate vehicle capacity limits over two stages beginning at the end of May.

First, the Authority will increase vehicle capacity limits on Monday, May 31:
- Capacity limits on 35-foot buses will increase to 15 riders from 10.
- Capacity limits on 40-foot buses will increase to 25 riders from 15.

- Capacity limits on 60-foot articulated buses and light rail cars will increase
to 35 from 25.

A few weeks later, on Sunday, June 20, capacity limits on all Port Authority
vehicles, including the Monongahela Incline, will be eliminated entirely. The Mon
Incline is currently limited to 12 passengers per trip.

In accordance with guidance issued last week by the Centers for Disease Control,
Port Authority drivers and passengers will continue to be required to wear face
coverings while aboard vehicles until further notice.
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